On October 3, 2023, I had the opportunity to participate in the 'T Am Kenough': Gender and
Sexuality in Leadership event. This event was organized by the Health and Safety committee of
the USG. The event delved into how our gender and sexual orientation identities play a pivotal
role in shaping our unique styles of leadership. As a LGBTQ+ member and a member of the
USG committee for Justice and Equity, the event was particularly relevant to the topics and
issues I am passionate about. The discussions and insights gained during the event reinforced my
existing knowledge and provided fresh perspectives that I can use to further my work in the
committee. I had the privilege of engaging in meaningful conversations with fellow students in
the College of Arts and Sciences.



